

Mill Road, Cromer, NR27 0AD

Tel: 01263 519325 Email: nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk

29th November 2022

Ofsted Inspection

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to inform you that OFSTED will be arriving tomorrow for a one day inspection of our nursery.

The Inspector, Helen Oakden, is keen to obtain your views and will be available on the Deep Blue Sea playground first thing in the morning. If you are unable to speak to her in person she would be happy to receive your comments via email and could call you if you are happy to speak to her directly. Please send your email to nursery@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk and we can print these out for her arrival.

We look forward to sharing our many successes with the inspection team.

Yours sincerely,

Hayley Powell

Nursery Manager